
RESOLUTION REGARDING THE NATIONAL LEAGUE OF CITIES  

2024 ANNUAL CONFERENCE  

 

 WHEREAS, the National League of Cities (“NLC”) will hold its City Summit from 

November 13-16, 2024 (“Annual Conference”) in Tampa Bay, Florida; and 

WHEREAS, several Winston-Salem City Council Members will attend said Annual 

Conference; and 

WHEREAS, the NLC has requested that member cities eligible to participate in the 

annual business meeting that will be held on Saturday, November 16, 2024 designate, officially, 

a voting delegate and alternate voting delegate, if possible, to participate in said meeting; and   

WHEREAS, the Mayor and Winston-Salem City Council wish to designate a voting 

delegate to represent the City’s interest at the annual business meeting of the NLC, consistent 

with said request. 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Mayor and Winston-Salem City 

Council hereby designate Councilmember Barbara Burke as its voting delegate for the purpose 

of casting votes at the annual business meeting of the Tampa Bay, Florida; and 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Winston-Salem City Council hereby advises its 

voting delegate to cast votes at the 2024 annual business meeting of the NLC consistent with the 

City’s interest.  


